
July 2021 Populace Notes 
 
Populace Meeting was held in-person on July 4, 2021. 
The August meeting will be held in-person on Wednesday, August 4, at 7 pm at Minium Park in Aztec (200 N 
Park Ave) under the shelters at the east end of the park. 
 
Baronial Updates & Announcements: 
We are continuing to look for a new CoA. Until then, His Excellency Rowland will take over. The office of 
Chatelaine/Golden Key is open. We are also looking for people interested in serving as Deputy for many of our 
Baronial Offices. Please think about serving! 
 
Upcoming in-person Baronial activities: 
Starting Sunday, July 11 @ 10 am, weekly archery practices will resume. Practices will be at THL Wilhelm’s 
residence: 17 Road 1768, Farmington, NM 
Starting Sunday, July 18 @ 1 pm, weekly fighter practice for heavies and rapier will resume at Brookside Park 
(on the Auburn Ave side of the park): 1801 Brookside Dr, Farmington, NM 
Heraldic Consultation night will be in person at Master Duncan’s residence on July 21 @ 7 pm, please email 
(fontaineherald@gmail.com) or PM him via FB for the address. 
 
Upcoming Kingdom events: 
Crown Tournament will be October 2-3 in Dragonsspine 
Coronation will be in January, site and date TBD 
 
I will be checking into indoor spaces for us to use in the fall and over the winter. I am checking with San Juan 
College and with the Aztec Senior Center for rates and availability. 
 
Officer Reports: 
Herald: The three submissions are posted at society. Things look good so far! 
 
Rapier Marshal: Practice will resume July 18 at 1 pm. It was suggested that anyone needing assistance on 
equipment maintenance and/or repair to come at the start and there will be help available! Please double 
check that your gear is safe to fight! 
 
Knight Marshal: Practices will resume at July 18. Please double check that your gear is safe to fight! 
 
Exchequer: 2nd quarter reports are due shortly, we are still waiting on word from the bank on the changes to 
our accounts before we can change signers on the account. 
 
Webminister: there are new handbooks for many of the kingdom offices and marshal activities. Please check 
those out on the Kingdom website: http://www.outlands.org  
 
Chronicler – The Populace Notes are posted on the Baronial Website: 
http://www.fontaine.outlands.org/populacenotes/ 
 
Attendance this month was awesome! We had 23 people present. I hope that we will see the same turnout 
next month! 
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